

SAINT MARY CATHOLIC SCHWENKSVILLE, PA.

NOVEMBER 2023

HASA NEWSLETTER



UPCOMING EVENTS

- Secret Santa Workshop is quickly approaching. It will be held on December 8th after Mass. The kids will take turns coming to the gym and shopping for the special people in their families. Please be sure to fill out the form by November 21st for shopping here Secret Santa Form Also, be on the look out for a sign up for volunteers for set up, shopping help, and clean up!
- This year we will be having a Family Bingo night on January 27th! We are currently working on finding businesses willing to donate a basket, or items to go into a basket. If you are someone you know is willing to donate, please reach out the HASA. This is a family bingo, so we will have winnings for kids and adults.

IMPORTANT DATES

November 21st

Secret Santa order forms are due

December 11th

There will be meeting for K and 8th grade parents for Family Bingo in Annex 2 at 7pm

January 18th

Next general HASA meeting at 7pm in the Café.



WHAT'S NEW

- We have the best teachers at Saint Mary's and we are continuing with the WOOT WOOT Wagon and other special events through the year to honor them. In the next couple of weeks we will be having a Trail Mix Bar, Christmas Cookie Delivery, You've been Elfed gift delivery, and the normal WOOT WOOT Wagon deliveries. If you are able and would like to donate to these events please sign up here:
 WOOT WOOT WAGON sign up
- Currently, there is a HASA/CYO Spirit sale happening. Get your shirts and more for the holidays. Orders are due by November 19^{th!}

Click here: HASA/CYO Spirit Wear

Any questions regarding any HASA information, please feel free to email hasasaintmary@gmail.com HASA BOARD 2023 - 24

> President: Katie Blazuslak

Vice President: Shara Golovacha

Corresponding Secretary: Kate Pummer

Secretary:
Rebecca Houchins

Treasurer: Maria Tosco